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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Last chance to register for Data Security Toolkit webinar; Pharmacy research views sought; Complete the Pressures Survey; NHSBSA ‘Hints & Tips’; Quetiapine medicine supply notification
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Pharmacy owners are reminded that the Data Security and Protection Toolkit webinar takes place this Thursday 13th February, at 7.30pm.

The session will take attendees through the new multi-factor authentication aspects of the Toolkit coming in this year, as well as covering the questions, key resources, and common queries about the declaration process.

To make the most of the session, please review Community Pharmacy England's guidance documents and familiarise yourself with the Toolkit questions in advance.









		Read more and register for the webinar 






		






			One more week to share your views on pharmacy research
Pharmacists and pharmacy technicians have one more week to take part in a nationwide survey exploring the challenges of engaging in research.

The Incubator for Pharmacy Professionals – a National Institute for Health Research supported initiative – is working to strengthen research capacity within the pharmacy profession. This survey will help shape future strategies to support pharmacists and pharmacy technicians in this area.
The survey closes on 17th February 2025.

Find out more and complete the survey
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			NHSBSA 'Hints & Tips' – Issue 58 out now
The latest edition of NHS Business Services Authority's (NHSBSA) 'Hints & Tips for Dispensing Contractors' (Issue 58) is now available.
This edition includes articles on the following and more:
1. Tax credit exemption ending soon (April 2025)
1. Clarification of supply under Pharmacy First Patient Group Directions (PGD)
1. How to correctly endorse 'Not Dispensed' items
1. Benefits of Real Time Exemption Checking (RTEC)

Read more









		






			Medicine supply notification for Quetiapine tablets
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued a medicine supply notification for Quetiapine 50mg, 150mg, 200mg, 300mg and 400mg modified-release tablets. Alternative products remain available and can support the increased demand.

Learn more
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